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Dear Parent/Carers 

 

PLEASE COME TO OUR MOTHERING SUNDAY ART GALLERY 

 

The children are very excited to invite you to an exhibition of their artwork on March 14th from 3.15pm to 5pm.  

 

This special event will be one of the highlights of the school year and we know the children will be very happy and proud to show 
you their work. The pictures have been professionally mounted, framed and catalogued, and will be displayed on special boards, 

allowing you to stroll around our real “art gallery” (the converted school hall!) 

 

Your child’s framed picture will be available for sale in support of school fund-raising providing you with an opportunity to take 

home a lasting memento or perhaps a gift for a family member. The cost per frame will be £10. Please bring cash if possible.  

 

There is no obligation to buy, so please help make this event special by dropping in between the  times shown. We know it will 

be an enjoyable experience for everybody.  

 

With Kind Regards  

 

Suzanne Powell 

Head Teacher 

 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Can’t Make it? 

If you can’t make it to the exhibition but would like to purchase your child’s framed artwork, please complete and return this slip 
to the school office either on the day of the exhibition or beforehand. Please enclose payment of £10 per picture.  Cash only. 

Thank you.  

Name of child ___________________________________  Class______________ 

 

——————————————————————————  —————————— 

 

Amount enclosed (£10 per  picture) £_______   Your name: ————————————————— 

 

 

 

 

February 27th 2019 

 


